
Ministry of Citizens’ Services BC Registries and Online 
Services 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9431 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9V3 

Courier Address: 
200 - 940 Blanshard Street 
Victoria BC  V8W 3E6 

September 23, 2022 

Re: BC Registries’ Physical Files Temporarily Unavailable 

On Thursday, September 15, 2022, the file storage facility at BC Registries in Victoria, 
experienced a major flood event.  This event has impacted BC Registries operations as the 
storage facility is now undergoing flood remediation.  

Physical files numbered 493002 to 871768 (and possibly others) will be temporarily unavailable 
during these remediation activities.  We anticipate that we will have access to these files again, 
by the end of October 2022. 

If you have any questions or would like to be notified when the files return to service, please 
email varek.boettcher@gov.bc.ca. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Varek Boettcher 
Manager, Digital Operations 
Registries & Online Services, Service BC 
Ministry of Citizens’ Services 


